
 

 

Chairman Beltz and members of the House Agriculture Committee. Thank you for allowing me to 
submit a testimony for Bill 2174. I oppose the changes proposed in this bill. After reading testimony 
from people that have lived near CAFOs I fear that these big operations are detrimental to our 
health. Please consider people over corporations. This dairy will cause health problems along with 
financial. There isn’t any benefit to the community and plenty of cost. Please don’t accept what the 
big producers say without checking it.  


